Pes Oa Box 717,
Hiekory, N. C.,
February 7, 1952.

Megsrs, -
Tom Rhodes
Guy Killien

I received yesterday about 5o copies pbints of the
Andreas Killian Memorial design and am enclosing a few coples
for wach of you,

Shall be glad to have your suggestions as to how we should
orgenize for the solicitation.

Will supply you with additional copies in needed.

Cordially,

e

R. L, Hefner



